
***PRESS RELEASE*** 

 

BONNER COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 

 

December 2, 2013 

 

 

 

INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 

 

This vehicle is thought to have been involved in several burglaries in the south Sagle 

Road area, within the last couple of weeks.  It is believed to be a white, 2005 – 2010 

Scion TC.   

 

It is believed that two individuals may be involved.  If you have any information 

regarding this vehicle or the individuals involved, please contact Detective Christian Frye 

at (208) 263-8417, ext. 3021. 

 

  


